One Chapel Place
London
W1G 0BG

6b Midford Place
London
WA1T 5BF

16 December 2015

Dear Mr Kernaghan
4-8 MAPLE STREET, LONDON

FULL PLANNING APPLICATION

Please find this letter as notice that a planning application under the Town and Country Planning Act 1990
(as amended) is being submitted to Camden Council. The application proposes the following:

“Internal refurbishment of the existing office floorspace and external alterations comprising changes fo the
Maple Street and Midford Place elevations, creation of a flexible A1/A3/B1 unit at ground floor level, an
extension to the existing third floor to create 175 m2 (GIA) of additional office floorspace and relocation and
replacement of plant”.

As the proposal may affect land within your ownership, should you wish to make representations about this
application, within 21 days of the date of this notice you should write to Development Management,
Regeneration and Planning, London Borough of Camden, Judd Street, London, WC1H 8ND.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries.

Yours sincerely

Jessica McSweeney
Associate
For and on behalf of Carter Jonas LLP



